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September 22nd 2019  

 

As the Liberal candidate for King-Vaughan, I am pleased to extend greetings 

to everyone attending the 39th World’s Religion Conference, hosted by the 

Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at. 

 

For 39 years, this conference has aimed to strengthen the bonds between 

many religious and non-religious communities through meaningful and 

respectful dialogue, spiritual presentations and social interactions. It is 

through these interfaith conferences, and the hard work of communities and 

our leaders that we will continue to build an inclusive nation that is proud 

of its diversity; as our Liberal leader has said many times, “Canada is strong, 

not in spite of our differences, but because of them.” 

 

I want to thank all the stakeholders and sponsors that have made this event 

possible. Please accept my best wishes for a successful conference. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Deb Schulte, Liberal Candidate 

King-Vaughan 
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